Happy New Year
from the Kent Art
Association!

We will be closed the month of January to allow us time
to paint and perform maintenance on our gallery rooms.

Help!

If you have time to spare and would like to help, please

email our office with your availability! Send your note to:
kentartassociation@gmail.com

Coming Up!

We have an exciting year of shows and programs

coming up - the calendar will be available on our
website within the next few weeks for a complete
view of the year ahead.

You can always find the most

current in-formation on KAA events
and activities on our website at:

http://www.kentart.org

Kent Art Association
21 S. Main St

PO Box 202

Kent CT 06757

Please
Renew!

If you haven’t done

so already, you can
help keep our
programs and shows
vibrant by renewing
now for the calendar
2024 year.

Membership forms can
be found on our
website and you can
renew online as well!
(click here)

Links &
Resources

KAA Facebook Page
—http://www.facebook
.com

Membership Form —
KAA.MemApp.2023.pdf

Calendar —
KAA.Calendar.2023.pdf




